	From:
	Nick Smith (Nick.Smith@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Thursday, 21 February 2008 4:36:47 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


The Bay Report is wrong. I have heard John in person giving numerous
speeches saying the opposite. 
 
Nick  
	From:
	Denise Tustin (Denise.Tustin@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Thursday, 21 February 2008 2:39:44 p.m.

	To: 
	steve-pierson@hotmail.com


Dear Steve, 

Thank you for your email of 20 February 2008. 

Firstly, I should point out that it would appear John Key was misquoted.  His statement referred to a lowering of Australian wages, not wages in New Zealand.
Secondly, New Zealand First definately does not support a lowering of wages here.  If anything, New Zealand First would like to see wages increase to bring them more in line with Australia.
Denise Tustin 
Executive Assistant to 
Doug Woolerton MP 

	From:
	Tariana Turia (Tariana.Turia@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Thursday, 21 February 2008 1:23:49 p.m.

	To: 
	steve-pierson@hotmail.com


Disagree

	From:
	Adrienne Frew (Adrienne.Frew@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Thursday, 21 February 2008 10:23:00 a.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Dear Steve
 
Thank you for your e-mail.
 
John's comments are explained in today's Herald.
 
Yours truly
Wayne Mapp
MP North Shore

	From:
	Lesley Soper (Lesley.Soper@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Thursday, 21 February 2008 7:51:16 a.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Totally disagree, and the latest increase to the minimum wage from the
Labour-led government is another sign that we are serious about
delivering decent wages. However, John Key's comments are an
indication of what National would do if they got the chance - right
back to the Employment Contracts Act, Probation periods and worse.
 
Lesley Soper, MP,
Invercargill. 

	From:
	Jonathan Coleman (Jonathan.Coleman@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Thursday, 21 February 2008 7:26:48 a.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


John didn't say this about wages in New Zealand. Of course I don't want
to see wages drop- we are committed to RAISING incomes. 
 
 
Regards,
 
Jonathan

	From:
	Jeanette Fitzsimons (Jeanette.Fitzsimons@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 10:39:04 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


I, and the Green Party, disagree. Wages have grown slower than profits
and high end salaries over recent years, so wage earners have not had
their share of economic growth and the gap between high and low income
earners is getting steadily wider. 

	From:
	Steve Chadwick (Steve.Chadwick@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 7:43:03 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


I absolutely disagree
Tax cuts and wage cuts will destroy the work of nine years rebuilding
Regards
Steve

	From:
	Damien O'Connor (Damien.O'Connor@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 5:13:26 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


I disagree

	From:
	Nandor Tanczos (Nandor.Tanczos@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 5:05:04 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


maybe his [wage should drop]. I would like to see the wage differential decrease, so that
low waged people got more and high income people got less. That seems to
be the fairest thing.
 

	From:
	Metiria Turei (Metiria.Turei@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:56:00 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


I disagree. 
 
cheers, Metiria 

	From:
	Sue Moroney (Sue.Moroney@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:43:05 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


I strongly disagree.
 
Sue Moroney MP 

	From:
	Tau Henare (Tau.Henare@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:41:18 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


That's not what he said and the Labour Party are a pack of liars!
 
Tau Henare MP

	From:
	Mark Gosche (Mark.Gosche@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:38:24 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Absolutely not.
 
Mark Gosche 

	From:
	Sue Bradford (Sue.Bradford@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:33:56 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Dear Steve,
 
I can assure you that the Green Party does not support wages dropping -
one of our key policies is that wages should be lifted; that the minimum
wage should be much higher than the $12 an hour which Labour is bringing
in on April 1, although we are happy that this raise is happening; my
own private member's bill on youth rates means that most young workers
will receive an adult wage from April 1 this year; and in an ongoing way
we believe employers should pay more in a situation where the taxpayer
continues to prop up low wage employers massively through Working for
Families and the Accommodation Supplement.
 
Thanks for your inquiry,
Sue Bradford

	From:
	Jill Pettis (Jill.Pettis@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:29:54 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Wages should not drop. 
Jill Pettis MP

	From:
	Judy Turner (Judy.Turner@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:23:16 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


quite the reverse ... I think we are overdue for a wage round.
 
Judy Turner 

	From:
	Nicky Wagner (Nicky.Wagner@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 4:12:39 p.m.

	To: 
	steve-pierson@hotmail.com


Dear Steve. I absolutely disagree. National is committed to increasing wages that is the only way we can keep our young people and have a viable future for the country. I was motivated to come into politics to try and reverse the brain drain. And that is still my aim.  I am interested that you say that this quote was reported in the Bay Report. What is the Bay Report? I believe that John has been misquoted. He is constantly talking about increasing wages and by adding to take home pay by cutting taxes. John Key is certainly  not interested in cutting wages. Cheers Nicky
Nicky Wagner National MP

	From:
	Julia Buck (julia.buck@parliament.govt.nz) on behalf of Shane Jones (Shane.Jones@parliament.govt.nz)

	
	[image: image19.png]


You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 3:33:10 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)



Kia ora Steve - many thanks for alerting Shane to this quote from John Key.  Could you possibly scan or fax the article in question to this email address, or to fax  04 473 4871 

That would be much appreciated.  Needless to say, this comment  is not a view held by Shane! 

	From:
	Marian Hobbs (Marian.Hobbs@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 3:13:36 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Steve,
If we are competing with Australians and their higher wages, then I
would want our wages to climb. I also want our productivity to climb and
that is why the work with Employers and TEC on adult workforce literacy
is important. That of course requires investment from the taxpayer.
 
marian hobbs

	From:
	Paula Bennett (Paula.Bennett@parliament.govt.nz)
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You may not know this sender.Mark as safe|Mark as unsafe

	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 2:31:42 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Dear Steve
 
John Key has also been quoted many many times as saying he would like to
see all New Zealanders earning more. Here is the quote in context (he
was referring to Australia) but I also think he was misquoted.
 
Another point raised by Ms Brookes-Quan concerned the exodus to
Australia by New Zealanders, lured by attractive wage compensation, and
the recent call for employers to pay more
 
Mr Key would like to see the opposite occur.
 
"We would love to see wages drop," he says.
 
"The way we want to see wages increase is because productivity is
greater. So people can afford more. Not just for inflationary reasons,
otherwise it's a bit of a vicious circle as it comes back at you in
higher interest rates"
 
Regards
 
Paula Bennett

	From:
	Peter Dunne (Peter.Dunne@parliament.govt.nz)
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	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 2:28:23 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)
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Sign in again
New Zealand needs to be boosting wages, not dropping them.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hon Peter Dunne

	From:
	David Cunliffe (David.Cunliffe@parliament.govt.nz)
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	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 2:23:07 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


Disagree

	From:
	Charles Chauvel (Charles.Chauvel@parliament.govt.nz)
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	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 2:22:52 p.m.

	To: 
	steve-pierson@hotmail.com


I strongly disagree

	From:
	Shane Ardern (Shane.Ardern@parliament.govt.nz)
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	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 1:26:24 p.m.

	To: 
	Steve Pierson (steve-pierson@hotmail.com)


National wants to raise wages in New Zealand, because that is the path
to a more prosperous society and one that can afford decent services.
 
I repeatedly refer to our concerns about the increasing income gap
between New Zealand and Australia, because we are falling further and
further behind.
 
Michael Cullen and Labour's allies are showing how desperate they are by
putting out these distortions. In regard to the actual quote in the
article, I was referring to wages in Australia dropping. The preceding
paragraphs make clear I was talking about how Australia is luring New
Zealanders through attractive wage compensation.
 
Labour and its allies fail to mention that, nor the quote which reads:
"The way we want to see wages increase is because productivity is
greater. So people can afford more." 

	From:
	David Benson-Pope (David.Benson-Pope@parliament.govt.nz)
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	Sent:
	Wednesday, 20 February 2008 1:11:07 p.m.

	To: 
	steve-pierson@hotmail.com


That's certainly not our policy but it is good to once again see what national actually thinks about the wages of working people
You only need look at our focus on employment and the consistent increases to the minimum wage to see Labours priority
Cheers
David BP

